
 

 

 The Sisters of Pipefitters 208  
would like to invite all women in the  

construction trades for a roundtable discussion  
& planning session.  

United we can improve our work environments,  
support our apprentices and bring more  

women into the building trades. 

Friday March 23rd, 2018 
From 5PM to 7PM 

Pipefitters Local 208 
6350 N. Broadway  
Denver, CO 80216 

/mh 

OPEIU30 
PLEASE RSVP BY MARCH 22 2018 @ 303-428-4380 


